
Year 3 

Spring Term 2024 

Happy New Year; we hope you are all ready and looking forward to having an exciting 
time in Year 3 with us.                                                                                          

This term our theme is “Water, Water Everywhere…”. This theme will explore some of our major 
rivers, both in this country and abroad and we will investigate the impact of forces, including 

magnets, on our daily lives. 

If you have any expertise or specialist knowledge you’d like to share with us (linked to our theme) 
we’d love to hear from you. 

                                      Teacher contact details:                                                                
Mrs Smith —csmith@kingsway.gloucs.sch.uk     Mr Clement — wclement@kingsway.gloucs.sch.uk 
                              Mrs Bell — sbell@kingsway.gloucs.sch.uk                                                                     
Please remember you can contact us via email, Class Dojo or by speaking to us in person. 

Visitors 

Engineering Challenge: we will be entering this national 
competition in March. We have been extremely successful 
in the past, and can’t wait to see the children’s innovations. 

More information to follow… 

PE days 

PE is an important aspect of a healthy lifestyle and we aim for our pupils to lead an active life, to 
develop a healthy and happy mind and body. All children are required to participate in 2 hours of PE 
each week. Please ensure that your child has suitable clothing for both indoor and outdoor sessions.  

 
Wednesday — outdoor PE (Merlin)         

Wednesday — Forest School (Hobby)                                              
Friday — indoor PE (Hobby and Merlin) 

 
 

Reading at home is vital! 
If a child reads for 15 minutes a day, they could acquire up to 2 million new words in a year!   
You could help us build your child’s mind and soul by listening to them read and encouraging them to 

read for at least 15 minutes a day.                                                                                          
School reading books can be changed daily if required. 

Many thanks for your support and encouragement with your child’s educational journey. 

Trips 

London: March 2024            
(more details to follow) 

Homework                                                                                          
This term homework will be set on Dojo every Wednesday to be returned the following 
Monday. It will be a maths task and either an English or theme task that enhances the  

lessons taught in school. 


